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Dear Past Pupil, Staff & Committee Member ...

There are less than six months remaining until our
BIG WEEKEND \
and the response to date is excellent. More registrations
are needed from ex staff and the younger generation —
those from the 1970/1980 decades, so, if you know
anyone who fits into either of these categories, please
urge them to register fast.

To date, ex pupils living in Canada, Charles Street, USA,
Bay View, Australia and Meeanee Quay are lining up so
an exciting time catching up with old friends and
classmates is guaranteed.

Functions Schedule:

Included overleaf is the functions schedule for your
completion and return with payment. If you wish to
spread payments for cash flow purposes, please forward
same as several post-dated cheques. We do, however,
ask that all cheques be dated prior to our

cut off date — 2 August 1997
and are enclosed with the booking form.

Thank you for your registration fee, which has covered
administration costs.

Receipts will not be mailed separately, but will be
included with your full programme package awaiting
collection on the weekend of the celebrations.




The Feonte Planned Are:

FRIDAY, 3RD OCTOBER 1997
“CHATTER NIGHT” and OFFICIAL WELCOME
PLUS CAKE CUTTING
, 7pm — Midnight
War Memorial Centre, Marine Parade
Light finger food at $12 — drinks not included in cost

Shuttle bus available (your cost)
Napier/Bay View 10-12pm

SATURDAY, 4th OCTOBER 1997 — DAY ‘
“PHOTOS AT SCHOOL”

9.00am Assembly & Refreshments
10.00am Past pupil photos commence

ALTERNATIVE PROGRAMME FOR PARTNERS
Craft/Art/Deco/Wine Trail Bus — 9am cost $25
12.30 Lunch — available for purchase at school

Saturday afternoon — At your leisure

SATURDAY EVENING
“CENTENNIAL DINNER AND DANCE”
7pm — lam

War Memorial Centre
“HB Jazz Club Big Band”

Buffet dinner $40 — drinks not included in cost

Shuttle bus available (your cost)
Napier/Bay View 11pm-1am

SUNDAY, 5TH OCTOBER 1997
“CHURCH SERVICE”

9.30am — Church Service held in School Hall
10,45am — Morning Tea and Farewells



CENTENNIAL BOOK:

Photos for display at school have been promised, so for-
ward these, or bring them along with you. We also need
snippets and anecdotes for inclusion in our Centennial
Book. We're sure you can remember lots of funny (and
not so funny at the time!) happenings that occurred at
school, so any old newsletters, sports days, (playing rugby
in bare feet on the dirt playground, — no grass in those
days), school plays, assemblies, trips — any information
will be gratefully received and cared for on your behalf.

Looking forward to hearing from you — get your booking
forms returned. There will be limited numbers for the
Saturday evening venue so be in quickly to ensure a place.

Have a good year and work on those memories!!!

From the Centennial Committee in the Art Deco Capital
of the World.

Contact phone numbers are:

Secretary — Gaye Pike (06) 836-6571
Chairman : — Hank Hurley  (06) 836-7033
Research Co-ordinator — Mary Mills (06) 835-9465
Answerphone (06) 835-9977
Westshore School Centennial
PO Box 74
BAY VIEW
~
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